WELCOME BACK

August 2021 Preschool Newsletter

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE!

Welcome back to our new and exciting school year. We can't wait to start with all our new and old friends.

We would love to welcome Ms. Saoirse in our class. She will be in our class while Ms Nina is away.

We are so excited to start this month with our themes of Grace and courtesy and Elmer.

We are excited to announce that our extended day begins on the 30th August.

Meet Ms. Saoirse (Sesha/Sasha)



Hi there!

My name is Saoirse Milner and I was born and raised in Zimbabwe. I moved to Zambia 10 years ago and I have 16 years of teaching experience. I am so happy to join the Casa family and look forward to many years to come.

IMPORTANT DATES

First day of school- 23rd August Extended days begin on the 30th August

REMINDERS

Drop off: 07:15-07:40

Half day pick up: 12:00- 12:30 Full day pick up: 14:00- 14:30

- Pack a healthy snack and lunch
- Water bottle
- A change of clothes
- Indoor shoes (easy to put on)
- Sunhat
- Sunscreen
- If your child is attending the extended school day they are welcome to pack a pillow and blanket for quiet time.

"We are a box of crayons each of us unique, but when we get together the picture is complete."



BIRTHDAYS

Israel 12 August Jakob 12 August Rafe 16 August Emily 20 August